

Colorada de la California de la Californ

ISM/PRN/117/2025-26

September 28, 2025

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF CLASSES BALVATIKA, KG I & KG II RELEASE OF TERM I HOLISTIC REPORT CARDS

Dear Parents, Greetings from Indian School Muscat!

Holistic Report Cards of Classes BALVATIKA, KG I & KG II for the first term will be available on the Online Parent Portal or on the Mobile App (Indian School Muscat) as per the schedule given below.

Class	Day, Date & Time
Balvatika	Tuesday, September 30, 2025, 8:00 a.m.
KG I	Tuesday, September 30, 2025, 12:00 noon
KG II	Tuesday, September 30, 2025, 4:00 p.m.

- The results will be processed and available on the parent portal only after the payment of fee till the first Quarter for the academic year 2025-26.
- Parents can view the report card of their ward through the Online Parent Portal or Mobile Application. The Online Portal can be accessed by clicking on the Login button from the School Website (www.ismoman.com) or by using the direct link http://ism.ethdigitalcampus.com/ISM/.
- The Mobile Application (Indian School Muscat) can be downloaded from the Play store or Apple store by using the steps mentioned below in this circular. The school code to be given is 'ISM'. The login id/Username was provided to the parents earlier. The login id/user name is the Parent ID mentioned in the Fee Payment Receipt (Eg: R3378) of your ward. The same login id (Parent ID) can be used to view the results of all your wards including siblings through the Online Parent Portal and Mobile Application.
- For those parents who do not have the password to login, the same can be obtained by clicking on the "Forgot Password" button in the online portal login page (http://ism.ethdigitalcampus.com/ISM/). Please refer to the Password Reset procedure mentioned below in this circular.
- For any technical query regarding the access to parent portal or mobile application, please send a mail to parentportal@ismoman.com by mentioning the Gr No. and Name of the child. For any other queries related to the results or score, parents are requested to send a mail to the AVP of the section

Kind regards,

Rakesh Joshi Principal



















